
 

 

28 June 2017 

 

SECOND BAOBAB SHIPMENT COMPLETE 
 

As foreshadowed in our Company Update announcement of 9 June 2017, Avenira Limited (‘the 
Company’) is pleased to advise that it has completed its second shipment from the Baobab 
Phosphate Project in the Republic of Senegal. 
 
The vessel, loaded with 31,650 tonnes of Gadde Bissik phosphate rock concentrate, has now 
sailed from Dakar port. 
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